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On June 1, 2022, the Federal Retirement Thrift Investment Board changed 
recordkeepers for Thrift Savings Plan (TSP) participants.   

• Participants’ funds remained invested in accordance with their previous 
investment choices.  
 

The first partial statement from the prior recordkeeping system will provide information 
on participants’ accounts from April 1 – May 26, 2022.  Paper statements will be mailed 
to all TSP participants no later than July 13, 2022.  
 
The second partial statement from the new recordkeeper will provide information on 
participants’ accounts from May 26 – June 30, 2022.  Paper statements will be mailed to 
all TSP participants no later than July 25, 2022. In addition, this statement will be posted 
to TSP participants’ “My Account” no later than July 25.   
 
For 2022 quarter 3 (July 1 - Sept 30), participants will receive one quarterly statement.  
It will be posted in “My Account” no later than October 20, 2022.   

• Participants who want a paper quarterly statement can download the statement 
from their TSP “My Account”.   

 
A new feature in “My Account” allows participants to self-generate statements for any 
period beginning after May 26, 2022.  Participants can visit the Account Statements 
page in “My Account” and select a specific date range.  The requested statement will 
appear in the secure mailbox in the Message Center in “My Account.”   
 
 
 
 
 


